For Immediate Release
Call Goes Out for Presenting Companies at Southeast Private Equity Conference
Atlanta, GA. March 12, 2008 – The Southeast Private Equity Conference (SPEC) is seeking dynamic high growth companies in search of venture capital to present their business concepts  and plans at the inaugural SPEC 2008 scheduled for April 28 and April 29 in Atlanta, GA.  Companies interested in participating in this year’s event are encouraged to submit their proposals by March 31, 2008.  Application and registration information can be found online at http://www.seprivateequity.org.
The SPEC will showcase 18 of the most promising emerging growth and technology companies in the southeast, providing these companies with unmatched exposure to a national audience of venture capitalists, accredited investors, investment bankers, fund managers, angel investors, corporate investors and private equity investors representing over $560 million in investment capital.  The conference offers exclusive networking opportunities, an exhibition area, featured speakers, investor and executive break-out sessions.
The market for angel investors and early stage venture capital is on the rebound and SPEC is on the forefront in bringing these communities together to create an environment where innovative companies connect with capital, investors and resources.

The conference is unique because of its target to bring together early stage companies and capital sources while blending a tradeshow environment with deal flow presentations and entrepreneur and investor education.
For more information, to apply, register to attend or inquire about sponsorship, contact SPEC at (888)569-0464, e-mail management@seprivateequity.org or visit (http://www.seprivateequity.org)
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